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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Made crepes using a special crepe maker. 
 

 Acted out and told our own story of the 3 Little Pigs using small world 

props 

 Learnt facts about pigs including body parts, what they eat and where 

they live 
 

  Made porridge and talked about different sizes as we recalled the story of 

Goldilocks and the 3 bears 
 

 Learnt directions using the Bee-bot such as forward, backwards, left and 

right. 
 

 Thank you to everyone for all dressing up for World Book Day  

 

                                          

                                   

 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            
 

 Hunt for  treasure in the sand as we count and match numbers 

 

 Look at colour mixing using the light box  

 

 Make animal cookies 
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Important Notices  

 

Mothers Day Tea 

Thursday 16th March 11.00—12.15 

If you would like to join us for tea and  

cake please pop in.  

 


